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Soledad Unified School District to Hold Stakeholder Meetings

District seeks Parent Input on Local Control and Accountability Plan

The Soledad Unified School District has scheduled a series of stakeholder meetings in the months of
February and March. The purpose of the meetings is to provide parents and community members an

opportunity to provide input for the District’s Local Control and Accountability Plan (LCAP).

The LCAP is an important element of the Local Control Funding Formula (LCFF) which is how public
school districts are funded in California. The LCAP is a three-year District-level plan which is updated
on an annual basis. The LCAP describes the District’'s goals and specific actions, including
expenditures, the District will take to achieve the goals and measure progress toward District goals.
The LCAP is designed to address the needs of all students and those students in specific subgroups

including English Learners, Foster Youth and Low Income students.

A key part of the LCAP annual update is the gathering of input from members of the District school
communities. Each year, the District convenes stakeholder input meetings at each school site.
Parents, students and community members are invited to attend to hear an update on the District’s

LCAP and provide input. This year, meetings have been scheduled as follows:

SCHOOL SITE DATE

Frank Ledesma Wednesday, February 21, 5:30-8:00 PM

Gabilan Thursday, February 22, 5:30-8:00 PM



Jack Franscioni Tuesday, February 27, 5:30-8:00 PM

Rose Ferrero Thursday, March 1, 5:30-8:00 PM
Main Street Middle Tuesday, March 6, 5:30-8:00 PM

San Vicente Thursday, March 8, 5:30-8:00 PM
Soledad High Tuesday, March 20, 5:30-8:00 PM

(including Pinnacles High)

Childcare will be provided at the meetings and pizza will be served. Parents and community
members may contact any school site or the Soledad Unified School District Office at 678-0668 for

more information.



